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Mississippi IDeA/
EPSCoR

Conference 2024 

Mississippi IDea/EPSCoR Conference, co-
hosted by Mississippi INBRE and Mississippi
EPSCoR, will be held on Tuesday, July 23rd

from 7:30 AM to 5:00 PM in the Mill at
Mississippi State University. The conference

will offer concurrent oral STEM
presentations, student poster competitions,

an exhibitor pavilion, networking
opportunities, workshops and more.

Our very own Speech-Language-Hearing
Clinic has been nominated for the Best of

the Pinebelt "Best Hearing Center" award. 
Voting is happening from now until July 21.

Voting is allowed once every 24 hours.
Winners will be published in the August

edition of Signature Magazine and will be
announced at the awards event on Saturday,

July 27 at 6 pm in the Lake Terrace
Convention Center. 

USM’s Speech and Language
Center Nominated for Best of

the Pinebelt Award

Vote Here

Learn More

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fmsinbre.org%2F&data=05%7C02%7CIvonne.Kawas%40usm.edu%7C001e13a4ef9d478537e208dc8caa5ef5%7C7f3da4be2722432ebfa764080d1eb1dc%7C0%7C0%7C638539910652350324%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=bji5iGwq7%2FDVZbx8hc%2BKYsUcuHCOfEiGYJnuRXvEM8Y%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.msepscor.org%2F&data=05%7C02%7CIvonne.Kawas%40usm.edu%7C001e13a4ef9d478537e208dc8caa5ef5%7C7f3da4be2722432ebfa764080d1eb1dc%7C0%7C0%7C638539910652361585%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=h6IB6NkT1rFz7hBCWTcB%2BjmAb0ct2RowbUqtylZgkd0%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.msepscor.org%2F&data=05%7C02%7CIvonne.Kawas%40usm.edu%7C001e13a4ef9d478537e208dc8caa5ef5%7C7f3da4be2722432ebfa764080d1eb1dc%7C0%7C0%7C638539910652361585%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=h6IB6NkT1rFz7hBCWTcB%2BjmAb0ct2RowbUqtylZgkd0%3D&reserved=0
https://hubcityspokes.secondstreetapp.com/Best-of-the-Pine-Belt-2024/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR3IzBCwRRCg4LYVuRswD5Q6rlMuzNDg9ZLP4m62TYLrNHE8czaR1QOhDsE_aem_VKHOg4m9oFaEYgG5QzmalQ
https://msinbre.org/miec24/


Drs. Kimberly Ward and Hasan
Saleh receive prestigious Noel

E. Matkin Award

Call for Research Abstracts for
Symposia, Podium, and

Posters

Dr. Kimberly Ward and Dr. Hasan Saleh have
been awarded the Noel E. Matkin Award and

grant from the Educational Audiology
Association. The Educational Audiology

Association is an international organization
of audiologists and related professionals who
deliver a full spectrum of hearing services to
all children, particularly those in educational
settings. Congratulations to Dr. Ward and Dr.

Saleh on this achievement! 

The abstract submission site for the first

call of symposia, podium, and poster

presentations (research only) is now open

for the 2025 Southern Nursing Research

Society Annual Conference. Students are

encouraged to submit an abstract for

podium presentation as long as all other

criteria listed are met. However, if students

would like to be considered for the Top

Student Poster session they should submit in

the second call for student posters. The

Deadline for the First Call for Abstracts is

August 1st

 

Learn More

https://www.snrs.org/call_for_abstracts.php

